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NOTE VERBALE

The Permanent Mission of the Holy See to the United Nations Office at
Vienna (UNOV) presents its compliments to the Secretariat of the Committee on
the Peaceful Uses of the Outer Spaces (COPUOS) and wishes to inform that the
holy See will attend the Sixty-Fourth Session of the COPUOS, to be held in
Vienna from 25 august to 3 September 2021,

The Delegation of the Holy See to the above-mentioned meeting will be
composed of the following:

- Mons. Janusz Urbar‘lik, Permanent Representative
- Mons. Joﬁ Grech, Deputy Head of Mission

The Permanent Mission of the Holy See to the United Nations Office at
Vienna (UNOV) avails itself of the occasion to renew to the Secretariat of the
COPUOS the Assurance of its highest consideration.

Vienna, 2 August 2021

The Secretariat
of the Committee on the Peaceful Uses of Outer Space

VIENNA

oosa@un.org



